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18th April 2023 

 

Dear Parent, 

Year 6 Residential – 15th to 19th May 2023 

Kit List and Parental Consent Form 

 

The trip is rapidly approaching and I wanted to give everyone a chance to prepare themselves 

in plenty of time. Attached to this letter is the suggested kit list from the centre. My advice is to 

not buy anything new but look to a mix of layers that will suit the different activities (from 

climbing to running around the grounds); items you would send you child to Forest School in 

would be perfect.  The weather is always an unknown factor at this stage but a waterproof is 

always advisable and outdoor shoes are essential. The centre provides all of the bedding but 

your child will need to bring their own towels. The light, micro-fibre ones are perfect as the 

expectation is that the children will carry their own bags and there are stairs at the dormitories. 

I would be grateful if the attached parental consent form could be completed and returned to 

the office by Wednesday 26th April 2023. The form gives essential information that will be 

needed for the trip, including your child’s dietary and medical needs. 

If  you have any immediate questions, please either catch me after school or email the office. A 

copy of the forms will be available on e-Schools in the project folder marked ‘Residential 2023’. 

Best regards, 

Mrs Kretschmer 
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